
Spotlight on  

Wehi and Chio 

 I would love prayer for 
two new friends I made at our 
Free BBQ during the first week of 
school, Wehi and Chio. 
 Wehi and Chio are about 
the sweetest girls you’ll meet. 
Wehi is from Maui and Chio is 
from Texas. They met on the inter-
net and eventually got engaged. 
They are openly homosexual. 
 The wonderful thing is 
that they feel very comfortable in 
our group of believers. They come 
to events and even come to our 
weekly meetings. They’re not 
afraid to ask questions about the 
Bible and have a hunger for God. 
 Please pray for me to 
have opportunities to share more 
of my faith and life with them. And 
for them to not feel condemned 
but loved and accepted.  
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 Usually when you 

see graffiti, you don’t think 

it’s benefiting anyone. But 

our latest outreach, Tag for 

Truth, definitely turned 

heads . . .  in a good way! 

 In a completely stu-

dent-led outreach, our stu-

dent leaders rallied students 

in our ministry to create card-

board graffiti walls to set up 

at the Campus Center on a 

Fri. afternoon. 

 The students prayed 

and planned and God truly 

blessed the day! He gave us 

great conversations with stu-

dents, opportunities to share 

our faith and a chance to 

love on our campus by hear-

ing where THEY are coming 

Tagging for truth 

Updates from Campus Crusade for Christ Staff Member, Tricia Kavle 
at the University of Hawaii 

 

Oct/Nov 2007 From Shore to 
Shore 

Praises & Prayer: 
• Praise for our Fall Retreat. 

We had smaller numbers 
but most people were new 
and there was so much 
community built that stu-
dents can’t stop hanging 
out over the weekends! 

• Please pray for my safe 
travel as I fly to California 
(Nov.13th-19th) to attend a 
local leaders training and 
junior/senior vocational 
conference. Pray that I will 
enjoy time spent with my 
family (Nov.20th-25th) in 
Virginia. 

• Pray for our locals move-
ment, K Cru. Pray for new 
students to get involved 
and for us to know how to 
best outreach to those born 
and raised in Hawai’i. 

from. I think it ministered to the 

campus to not hear Christians 

just preaching but listening. 

 We would love prayer 

as we continue to outreach to 

the campus with large events 

like this and smaller events, 

including our Bible studies, 

weekly meetings, etc. 

 One of the major out-

reaches that I’ve asked you for 

prayer with is our locals minis-

try, Kama’aina Campus Cru-

sade for Christ (K Cru).

 We’ve had this minis-

try for 2 years and it has 

changed from being a women’s 

Bible study to 3 Bible studies 

and a weekly meeting.  

 Lately, we have been   

 

at a crossroads with K Cru. 

There haven’t been many 

locals coming and it is smaller 

in size. As staff, our hearts are 

still in it and moreover, we 

believe God calling us to cre-

ate an environment to reach 

locals through their culture. 

 Please pray for locals 

- Christians and non-believers 

alike to come and for God to 

give us new ideas in reaching 

them with the gospel!  Mahalo 

for your prayers for our      

ministry and 

my life! 

As hip hop rang from loud 

speakers, UH students 

stopped to write down 

their thoughts on hope, 

eternal life, and God on 

our graffiti walls. 


